
 
 

Madison Square Boys & Girls Club Reopens Navy Yard Clubhouse with After-School Services and 
Summer Programming 

 
BROOKLYN, NY (February 5, 2024) — Madison Square Boys & Girls Club (Madison) today announced 
that it has reopened its Navy Yard Clubhouse at 240 Nassau Street in Brooklyn. 
 
A long-time youth development and community programming hub, the Navy Yard Clubhouse will once 
again serve youth ages 6 to 18 with after-school and summer programming focused on Madison’s Core 
Pillars of Academic Success, Good Character & Citizenship and Healthy Lifestyles. 
 
“We are thrilled to return to our former home and reopen our doors for members of the Brooklyn Navy 
Yard community,” said Tim McChristian, Executive Director of Madison Square Boys & Girls Club. “We 
thank our partners at Alloy Development who have enabled us to continue providing much-needed 
programming at the Clubhouse that has meant a great deal to many people over the past several 
decades. We also want to thank Principal Everbell Boampong-Bishop of P.S. 287 who graciously provided 
us with a temporary home and made us feel very welcome since last spring.” 
 
Madison is planning to reopen with the afterschool programs currently operating at P.S. 287 and will 
also provide additional programs for high school students to be announced. The program funding from 
Alloy will Allow Madison to operate through the end of the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
Madison Square Boys & Girls Club is one of the longest-serving providers of afterschool programming 
and youth development services in underserved communities in New York City. As part of its work, 
Madison has provided essential services, resources and support for thousands of members for over a 
century, including after-school programs at its Navy Yard Clubhouse for the last several decades.  
 
For more information on Madison’s mission and programming, click here. 
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